July 15, 2021

Dear Commissioners;

t am writing this letter to notify you of my retirement effective July 30, 2021,

The Water Authority has afforded my family and me an enjoyable career for over 27.5 years. |
would like to thank everyone currently and previously employed with the Authority for making this

possible, and good luck to everyone in the future. :

If there is any way | can assist the Water Authority in meeting its future goals, | would be

honored to do so.

Thanks again for everything.

Sincerely,

Stephen D. Batli



